CITY OF HIGHLAND HEIGHTS **Public Hearing Minutes** Municipal Road Aid Fund

June 1, 2021 Approved: June 15, 2021

On June 1, 2021 at 6:45 p.m., Mayor Meyers called the Public Hearing to order at the Highland Heights City building, 176 Johns Hill Road.

Council Members Present: Deborah Ball, Gary Chinn, Rene Heinrich, John Hoffert, Virgil Miller, Mitchell Miller (via Zoom), Mayor Meyers. A guorum was present.

Staff Present: Attorney, Steve Franzen; City Clerk/Treasurer, Jeanne Pettit, City Administrator, Michael Giffen; City Engineer/Zoning Administrator, Dave Whitacre: Public Works Director, Steve Lehman.

Public Hearing: The purpose of the Public Hearing is to hear comments from the public regarding the proposed use of Municipal Road Aid Funds for Fiscal Year 2021-2022.

Notification Process:

Notice of the public hearing, along with an agenda and meeting materials, were emailed to all council members and city staff. Email notifications and agendas were sent to media organizations, who have requested notification. A notice and the agenda were posted on the door of the City Building and on the City's website. An announcement was also posted on the City's Facebook page.

Mayor's Presentation:

Staff Reports

- Dave Whitacre 4 streets
 - Main Avenue in front of Highland Village. Will need to improve storm water and add curbing and gutters.
 - Sunset Avenue from South Main to Monroe
 - Lincoln Avenue
 - Rose Avenue edges have been peeling off from asphalt overlay.

Comments from Council Members:

- Alexandria Way is getting rough possible overlay.
- Sidewalk on Main. Sidewalk exists on north side, but south side drops off too much to put in a sidewalk.

Correspondence: None

Citizen/s Comments: No Comments

CITY OF HIGHLAND HEIGHTS Public Hearing Minutes Municipal Road Aid Fund June 1, 2021

Approved: June 15, 2021

Adjournment

 Action Taken: Member Miller made a motion to adjourn the June 1, 2021 public hearing. Seconded by Member Heinrich. Discussion: None. Ayes: All. Mayor Meyers declared the motion passed.

Meeting adjourned at approximately 6:58 p.m. on Tuesday, June 1, 2021.

Submitted by: Jeanne M. Pettit, City Clerk/Treasurer

Signed: Grégory V. Mevers, Mayor